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Getting	Bolivar	County	Voters	ready	for	the	upcoming	2023	Primaries	and	General	Election.	
Here	are	some	common	voter	questions	and	issues	that	occur	during	election	season:


✓ Are	you	registered	to	vote?


o Make	sure	that	you	are	registered	to	vote	at	least	30	days	prior	to	every	election.


✓ If	you	are	recently	registered,	ensure	that	you	have	received	confirmation	or	your	Voter	
Registration	Card.


o If	you	have	not	received	your	VRC,	please	contact	the	Circuit	Clerk’s	Office.


✓ If	you	have	moved	since	the	last	election,	please,	please	UPDATE	your	voter	registration	
record	prior	to	the	next	election	by	visiting	the	Circuit	Clerk’s	Office	or	contacting	your	
election	commissioner.


✓ If	you	are	a	college	student	or	know	someone	who	is	a	college	student	living	on	campus,	
ensure	that	the	student	uses	his/her	correct	physical	address.


o If	you	wish	to	vote	in	Bolivar	County	elections,	you	MUST	use	your	Bolivar	County	
address	to	be	eligible.


✓ When	voting	in	person	(at	the	polls	or	in-person	absentee),	always	ensure	that	you	have	
your	Voter	ID


✓ Get	familiar	with	your	Voting	Precinct;	Bolivar	County	has	30	precincts.


o If	you	are	not	sure	where	you	should	vote,	please	contact	the	Circuit	Clerk’s	Office.
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